From: mike.mysz@earthlink.net

To: E-OHPSCA2713.EBSA
Subject: Comment: RIN 1210-AB44
Date: Wednesday, September 07, 2011 3:04:45 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

I strongly oppose the government mandate forcing insurance coverage on Americans for abortifacient
drugs and contraceptive devices.

I also demand that you to revise your definition of religious employer and offer an authentic conscience
protection for any organization and business that has moral or religious objection to providing such
abortifacient and contraceptive insurance plans to their employees.

- Michael Mysz
La Grange, IL

Sincerely,
Michael Mysz
La Grange, IL 60525
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